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August 20, 2021

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING

The JOINT PUBLIC HEARING of the Town Board and the Plan
Commission that was previously scheduled for August 24, 2021 at
7:00PM regarding the expansion of a daycare use at 295 Parklawn
Court has been CANCELLED.

There WILL still be a Joint Public Hearing meeting on August 24, 2021
regarding the conceptual approval of a Multi-Tenant building with a
Condition Use drive-thru window at 21755 and 21725 Longview Drive,
to be immediately followed by the regular Plan Commission meeting.

The next regular Plan Commission meeting is scheduled for September
28, 2021.

Veronica LaGuardia
Town Clerk



